
Lane’s In-Person Hybrid FAQs for Parents

Greetings Lane Families:

We are excited about an opportunity to re-engage students in our in-person hybrid
program at Lane.  Hybrid learning will focus on helping students connect with teachers
and each other, and helping support what students are learning in their online classes.

Here are a few important things we wanted to share about the program:

Hybrid Schedule

Health and Safety Procedures

To help keep our school community safe, before sending your student to school,
check for the following:

COVID-19 Student Home Health Screening



Primary Symptoms
● Coughing
● Temperature of 100.4 or greater
● Chills
● Shortness of breath
● Difficulting breathing
● New loss of taste or smell

Other Symptoms
● Fatigue
● Muscle or body aches
● Headache
● Sore throat
● Nasal Congestion or runny nose
● Nausea or vomiting
● Diarrhea

Consider the following:
My child...

● Have one or more primary symptoms?
● Have two or more other symptoms?
● No symptoms, but have a positive COVID-19 test?

●
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● School teams will support all students in following the health and safety
protocols

Face Masks:

Students are required to wear face coverings indoors and outdoors, including during
recess.

● Face coverings are required for all students.
● We will provide a mask if needed and students will not be excluded from

learning if they are not able to wear a mask.
● If there is a medical condition that will prevent your child from wearing a mask

during hybrid, please contact our school administration.

Handwashing:

Students and staff are required to sanitize or wash their hands upon entering and
exiting district buildings.

● Buildings will have adequate supplies to support healthy hygiene behaviors.
● Schools will teach and reinforce hand washing and covering coughs and

sneezes among children and staff.

Social Distancing:

We will be following the PPS’s social distancing guidelines which requires:

● Minimum of 35 square feet per individual
● 6 feet of distance between individuals
● Marked directional paths in hallways and 6-foot markers for forming lines
● Students will walk outside whenever possible

Classrooms:

To ensure the health and safety of all LIPI students and staff, classrooms will look
different.  We have taken the following steps:

Student Cohorts

● Students will be assigned a student group (cohort) so classrooms will
have fewer students.
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